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Reading free Karl blaim siemens Copy
this book introduces a dynamic perspective to study white collar crime
it argues that as personal motives change over time so too do
organizational opportunities and willingness for deviant behavior the
work contends that the extent of white collar crime is dependent on the
extent of crime convenience perceived and preferred by potential
offenders it discusses how potential white collar offenders expand
organizational opportunities for financial crime over time the dynamics
are illustrated here by system dynamics models to capture cause and
effect relationships the book also presents a new structural model
illustrating the elements of convenience theory along with a new dynamic
model illustrating the evolution of white collar crime the practical
aspects are illustrated with a number of case studies the book will be
of interest to researchers academics and professionals working in the
areas of criminal justice criminology criminal law and business studies
this book outlines the theory of convenience for white collar crime to
explain what motivates and enables offenders providing a unique focus on
white collar crime in the business context the theory of convenience
suggests that the extent to which elite members commit and conceal
economic crime is dependent on their extent of orientation towards
convenience in problematic and attractive situations chapters are
organized along the main theoretical dimensions of economical motive
organizational opportunity and personal willingness in addition this
book addresses a business audience by focusing on themes familiar to
corporations documents attitudes towards white collar crime among
business students and future business leaders analyzes how convenience
orientation varies among individuals analyzes autobiographies of
convicted white collar offenders demonstrates the various ways in which
white collar crime occurs the convenience of white collar crime in
business contributes to an increased understanding of white collar crime
offering valuable insight in business education that supplements the
traditional roles of topics like auditing and compliance in education
and practice it is a useful resource for researchers and law enforcement
and those involved in the detection prosecution and conviction of white
collar offenders infoworld is targeted to senior it professionals
content is segmented into channels and topic centers infoworld also
celebrates people companies and projects by examining white collar crime
scandals using the theory of convenience petter gottschalk offers ways
to improve the detection of crime signals and investigative skills in
fraud examinations as well as improve change management measures
compliance has long been identified by scholars of white collar crime as
a key strategic control device in the regulation of corporations and
complex organisations nevertheless this essential process has been
largely ignored within criminology as a specific subject for close
scrutiny corporate compliance crime convenience and control seeks to
address this anomaly this initiating book applies the theory of
convenience to provide criminological insight into the enduring self
regulatory phenomenon of corporate compliance convenience theory
suggests that compliance is challenged when the corporation has a strong
financial motive for illegitimate profits ample organisational
opportunities to commit and conceal wrongdoing and executive willingness
for deviant behaviour focusing on white collar deviance and crime within
corporations the book argues that lack of compliance is recurrently a
matter of deviant behaviour by senior executives within organisations
who abuse their privileged positions to commission commit and conceal
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financial crime a new breed of hr professional is needed who can offer
the sort of effective people management that can change the way
organizations work they will first have to resolve the legacy left by an
absence of professionalism in people management amongst both operational
managers and the hr departments that serve them much of the problems
that currently undermine capitalism and governance today can be traced
back directly to insufficient attention being paid to the professional
management of human capital this text offers an objective scale to gauge
levels of professionalism that can be applied to management in any
sector paul kearns has also developed a clear 10 step guide for anyone
looking to develop their hr professionalism in a practical way with an
insightful foreword by professor jeffrey pfeffer and with these tools
readers will be encouraged to move away from the old world
ineffectiveness of people management by looking towards a new norm and
the huge potential it offers for value and wealth suitable for managers
and students studying hr professional hr provides the answer for what
could be the next iteration of the capitalist system with professional
evidence based people management at its heart praise for the first
edition the new book by michael mitsopoulos and theodore pelagidis
offers insightful analysis of the greek drama it makes fascinating
reading and well demonstrates that the blame is widely shared andré
sapir university professor université libre de bruxelles belgium and
former economic advisor to the president of the european commission who
is to blame for greece if i could pick just two experts on the greek
debacle to answer this question it would be theodore pelagidis and
michael mitsopoulos and thankfully they have done just that in this
penetrating analysis of what has happened to greece over the past five
years it s a timely and incisive work and no one gets off easy a must
read landon thomas jr financial reporter new york times usa this
expanded and enlarged second edition of theodore pelagidis and michael
mitsopoulos popular who s to blame for greece 2016 reviews greece s
economy since its accession to the monetary union with new research
focusing on the perils of the populist syrizia government during the
critical grexit period of 2015 2016 the authors also focus on political
developments since that time and in particular propose a new form of
taxation as well as explore debt sustainability in relation to greece s
economic challenges this book will appeal to researchers practitioners
and policy makers interested in the eu and the political economy of
greece and offers valuable updates on the first edition a biography of
the christian social mayor of vienna 1897 1910 ch 5 p 171 207 running
with the hares hunting with the hounds discusses lueger s antisemitism
which many historians have tended to discount while leaving open the
question of lueger s personal convictions argues that his antisemitic
remarks and those of his party associates exerted an extremely harmful
influence which continued through the first republic and is still felt
today and that only the limitations imposed on him by the emperor
prevented drastic measures against the jews reviews the position of
lueger and the christian socialists in the debate over jews at the
university especially the medical school the antisemitic productions of
adam müller guttenbrunn s kaiserjubiläums stadttheater the aryan theater
and demands for segregation in the public schools this book makes a
distinctive and innovative contribution to the study of white collar and
corporate crime through detailed examination of the use affect and
violation of the corporate social license a concept frequently extended
to a license to operate whilst discrete aspects of corporate social
responsibility have found their way into the discourse on business
deviance and crime no single book to date has provided a detailed
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exploration of social licence through a criminological lens here using
an interdisciplinary focus which includes illustrative case studies and
large scale original fieldwork gottschalk and hamerton explore european
north american asian and global perspectives to identify position and
reveal the impact of the social license on contemporary conceptions of
white collar and corporate deviance and crime corporate social license a
study in legitimacy conformance and corruption will be of interest to
scholars of criminology law business management and sociology along with
professionals within allied fields for more than 40 years computerworld
has been the leading source of technology news and information for it
influencers worldwide computerworld s award winning site computerworld
com twice monthly publication focused conference series and custom
research form the hub of the world s largest global it media network
traditionally corporate control is all about top down approaches to
management of employees executives attempt to influence employees toward
achieving business goals and they attempt to prevent and detect
wrongdoing misconduct and crime among employees however top down
approaches to corporate control do not work when executives and other
privileged individuals in the business themselves commit and conceal
their wrongdoing misconduct and crime in organizational settings then
there is a need for a bottom up approach in corporate control as
outlined in this book bottom up control refers to the manner in which
organizational members can use different types of control mechanisms
such as whistleblowing transparency resource access or culture to
monitor measure and evaluate executives avoidance of deviant behaviors
and influence them toward achieving the organization s goals in
efficient and effective ways the newly emerging perspective of a social
license to operate forms part of the bottom up strategy where
criminalization becomes social property independent of the criminal
justice system the social license is predominantly centered on social
permission for business activity where the media social movements and
citizen watchdogs exert pressure demand change and bring top management
to account this book presents a novel approach to corporate control of
white collar crime based on the theory of convenience white collar crime
is financial crime committed by privileged individuals who have
legitimate access to resources based on the power and trust inherent
through their professional positions convenience theory proposes that
motive opportunity and willingness are the three dimensions that
underlie white collar crime in an organizational context this book
contributes to the study of white collar criminality through a blend of
theoretical discussions and practical materials that illuminate and
support the use of convenience theory the book discusses how bottom up
approaches can overcome the difficulty of detecting white collar crime
and overcome the barriers of preventing executive deviance in the lives
of ordinary people are the truths of history such truths abound in the
diaries of jacob epp a russian mennonite school teacher lay minister
farmer and village secretary in southern ukraine this abridged
translation of his diaries offers a remarkably vivid picture of
mennonite community life in imperial russia during a period of troubled
change epp s writings reveal a skilled and honest diarist of deep
feelings and tell a human story that no conventional historical account
could hope to equal the diaries overflow with the details of his
workaday world family village church and community routines are broken
by trips to market visits to other mennonite settlements and a memorable
steamer voyage to boomtown odessa on the black sea he chronicles his
long time involvement in an unusual imperial experiment in which
mennonites were model farmers in jewish villages harvey l dyck places
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the diaries in their historical ethnocultural social religious economic
and political settings based on archival research interviews travels and
consultations with other scholars his detailed and perceptive
introduction and analysis trace jacob epp s life and present a sketch
and interpretation of his larger family community and imperial world
with striking clarity the diaries and introduction together re create a
time and way of life marked by controversy and flux they reflect
significant facets of the experience of ethno religious minorities in
imperial russia and of the development of the southern ukrainian
frontier above all they fill significant missing pages of the great
community centred story of russian mennonite life this book is richly
illustrated with maps black and white photographs and watercolour
paintings by cornelius hildebrand jacob epp s former village school
pupil and later brother in law publisher fact sheet investigates the
downside of strategic alliances the management challenges they create
explains how energy industry firms have hedged their bets by using
paradoxical strategies to cope with the uncertainty around energy prices
and climate change the morals of measurement is a contribution to the
social histories of quantification and electrical technology in
nineteenth century britain germany and france it shows how the advent of
commercial electrical lighting stimulated the industrialization of
electrical measurement from a skilled labour intensive activity to a
mechanized practice challenging traditional accounts that focus on the
metrological standards used in measurement this book shows the central
importance of trust when measurement was undertaken in an increasingly
complex division of labour alongside ambiguities about the very nature
of measurement and the respective responsibilities of humans and
technologies in generating error free numbers the book also addresses
controversies over the changing identity of the measurer through the
themes of body gender and authorship the reader will gain fresh insights
into a period when measurement was widely treated as the definitive
means of gaining knowledge of the world this book describes the results
of a research project on compliance and organizational integrity
financed by the german government and conducted over the last three
years the book offers a theoretical framework and valid instruments for
measuring the outcome of compliance management organizational integrity
to pinpoint the specifics of organizational integrity and to create a
framework for assessment the book analyzes not only the cases of siemens
and deutsche bank but also a specific form of organization governmental
organizations the book includes the results of a survey of employees in
five german cities in the course of which the author conducted
interviews with the personnel responsible for compliance in different
organizations in addition during their discussions he analyzed the
administrative staff with regard to the decision making processes they
were involved in this book outlines everything people need to make the
move from a dial up connection to an always on dsl or cable internet
connection that is up to forty times faster than a standard modem
connection nielsen estimated there were thirty nine million u s homes
with broadband access in april 2003 gaskin explains available broadband
options shows how to pick the right one describes wireless alternatives
inside and outside of buildings details how to connect more than one
computer to a home broadband connection and provides information about
securing your wireless network this new desktop edition format provides
need to know coverage of all topics related to broadband home networking
in an easy to use format that will appeal to novices and techies alike
offers a useful customer service faq and a directory appendix that lists
sites for additional utilities tools games and more in response to the
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complexities of social change that have become evident in the 21st
century there is a need for innovation in career theory that takes into
account new perspectives and the fluctuating contexts of people s lives
contemporary theories of career development international perspectives
brings together the contributions of theorists from around the globe
whose work represents current cutting edge international approaches to
career development theory emphasizing the new perspectives that are
needed for this field to be relevant in a contemporary era this book
considers the cultural applications of theory in a diverse range of
populations structured in three parts with chapters written by
internationally renowned leaders in the field this collection features a
critical examination of the current history of the field thirteen theory
chapters each enhanced by a case study and a final chapter that draws
the previous chapters together through key themes broadening the reader
s knowledge of theoretical perspectives and their interrelations each
theory chapter author comments on and critiques his or her own theory
inviting readers to engage with these theories at both a practical and
theoretical level through the case studies detailed with reader friendly
descriptions and supplemented by international research case examples
and discussion questions contemporary theories of career development
international perspectives is the ideal reference work for students
studying the topic as well as a stimulus for researchers and
practitioners looking to implement the theories in their work corporate
entrepreneurship involves new business creation within established
companies the strategic renewal of existing business and ultimately the
search for sustainable competitive advantage in an increasingly
globalised economy yet it remains elusive for many firms in a
collaboration between a practitioner and academic joe j amberg and sara
l mcgaughey explore corporate entrepreneuring within a large
conglomerate multinational enterprise siemens ag in early 2009 following
a prolonged period of business stagnation and a huge bribery scandal
siemens top management identified a severe lack of entrepreneurship as a
critical issue the strengthening of local entrepreneurship became a new
priority in the strategic planning for 2010 to 2014 by examining three
contrasting ventures in the siemens business unit fire safety between
2008 and 2012 the authors identify key drivers and impediments that
sustain inertia in corporate entrepreneuring within this global
organisation this study offers an insightful contribution to our growing
yet still fledgling understanding of corporate entrepreneurship in
global corporations highlighting the importance of context
interdependencies between critical factors and the false promise of
universal best practice the good man of nanking is a crucial document
for understanding one of world war ii s most horrific incidents of
genocide one which the japanese have steadfastly refused to acknowledge
it is also the moving and awe inspiring record of one man s conscience
courage and generosity in the face of appalling human brutality until
the recent emergence of john rabe s diaries few people knew abouth the
unassuming hero who has been called the oskar schindler of china in
novemgber 1937 as japanese troops overran the chinese capital of nanking
and began a campaign of torture rape and murder against its citizens one
man a german who had lived in china for thirty years and who was a loyal
follower of adolph hitler put himself at risk and in order to save the
lives of 200 000 poor chinese 600 of whom he sheltered in his own home
despite the venerable antiquity of the saying it is not always true that
out of evil cometh good but certainly out of the apparent evil of the
snow burst which on the morning of a christmas eve not many winters ago
suddenly buried h m prison at nether moor from the sight of heaven and
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cut it off from all communication with the rest of earth there came to
me two good things in the shape of spontaneously offered and most
generous hospitality and one of the strangest stories of what i can only
call inverted genius and diverted human power that it has ever been my
good fortune to hear coming to terms with a troubled past is the mark of
the modern condition but how does memory operate this powerful
collection of original essays probes this question by focusing on
germany where historical trauma and political turbulence over the past
century have deeply scarred modern memory and identity tracing the role
of memory in german history between the reformation and reunification
contributors show how memory has a history and the presence of the past
has historical context with scholarly zeal and keen insight these essays
draw on ghost stories and the postwar fiction of heinrich böll among
other memory sites escorting the reader through the streets of alt
hildesheim and the grocery aisles of east germany by historicizing
memory this volume surpasses the efforts of previous memory scholarship
in confronting germany s national socialist past standard approaches to
memory in modern germany have explored how the past represents social
relations and is commemorated in literature art and personal narrative
in taking memory out of the museum and beyond the monument the work of
memory investigates the ways memory forms social relations and is
integral to the construction of identities communities and policies
profound and provocative the work of memory contributes to a much needed
anthropology of memory in modern germany formerly published by chicago
business press now published by sage using an applied and practical
approach managing business ethics and your career focuses on the
implications of business ethics on students careers and the
organizations where they will work author mel fugate s conversational
tone makes his coverage of concise philosophical and historical
foundations of ethics influential research and real world examples
approachable for classroom discussion across the world most people are
well aware of ordinary criminal harms to person and property often
committed by the powerless and poor these individualized crimes are
catalogued in the statistics collected annually by the fbi and by
similar agencies in other developed nations in contrast the more harmful
and systemic forms of injury to person and property committed by
powerful and wealthy individuals groups and national states are neither
calculated by governmental agencies nor annually reported by the mass
media as a result most citizens of the world are unaware of the
routinized crimes of the powerful even though they are more likely to
experience harms and injuries from these types of organized offenses
than they are from the atomized offenses of the powerless research on
the crimes of the powerful brings together several areas of
criminological focus involving organizational and institutional networks
of powerful people that commit crimes against workers marketplaces
taxpayers and political systems as well as acts of torture terrorism and
genocide this international handbook offers a comprehensive
authoritative and structural synthesis of these interrelated topics of
criminological concern it also explains why the crimes of the powerful
are so difficult to control edited by internationally acclaimed
criminologist gregg barak this book reflects the state of the art of
scholarly research covering all the key areas including corporate global
environmental and state crimes the handbook is a perfect resource for
students and researchers engaged with explaining and controlling the
crimes of the powerful domestically and internationally for more than 20
years network world has been the premier provider of information
intelligence and insight for network and it executives responsible for
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the digital nervous systems of large organizations readers are
responsible for designing implementing and managing the voice data and
video systems their companies use to support everything from business
critical applications to employee collaboration and electronic commerce
provides a rich examination of how turkish immigrants and their children
created spaces of belonging in west german society for more than 40
years computerworld has been the leading source of technology news and
information for it influencers worldwide computerworld s award winning
site computerworld com twice monthly publication focused conference
series and custom research form the hub of the world s largest global it
media network this book investigates how offenders of white collar crime
misuse legal loopholes in the courtroom from powerful and corrupt
alliances to a tough judicial battle this volume looks at case studies
from across the world to shed light on these matters and others
including how legal systems work when offenders have deep roots and
connections the courtroom proceedings and how offenders can manipulate
the law global case studies supporting recommendations for resolving
these issues the inside look into the courtroom and accompanying
critical analysis make this volume perfect for new graduate scholars
practitioners and researchers working with perpetrators of white collar
crime



Convenience Dynamics and White-Collar Crime
2020-09-13

this book introduces a dynamic perspective to study white collar crime
it argues that as personal motives change over time so too do
organizational opportunities and willingness for deviant behavior the
work contends that the extent of white collar crime is dependent on the
extent of crime convenience perceived and preferred by potential
offenders it discusses how potential white collar offenders expand
organizational opportunities for financial crime over time the dynamics
are illustrated here by system dynamics models to capture cause and
effect relationships the book also presents a new structural model
illustrating the elements of convenience theory along with a new dynamic
model illustrating the evolution of white collar crime the practical
aspects are illustrated with a number of case studies the book will be
of interest to researchers academics and professionals working in the
areas of criminal justice criminology criminal law and business studies

The Convenience of White-Collar Crime in
Business
2020-01-17

this book outlines the theory of convenience for white collar crime to
explain what motivates and enables offenders providing a unique focus on
white collar crime in the business context the theory of convenience
suggests that the extent to which elite members commit and conceal
economic crime is dependent on their extent of orientation towards
convenience in problematic and attractive situations chapters are
organized along the main theoretical dimensions of economical motive
organizational opportunity and personal willingness in addition this
book addresses a business audience by focusing on themes familiar to
corporations documents attitudes towards white collar crime among
business students and future business leaders analyzes how convenience
orientation varies among individuals analyzes autobiographies of
convicted white collar offenders demonstrates the various ways in which
white collar crime occurs the convenience of white collar crime in
business contributes to an increased understanding of white collar crime
offering valuable insight in business education that supplements the
traditional roles of topics like auditing and compliance in education
and practice it is a useful resource for researchers and law enforcement
and those involved in the detection prosecution and conviction of white
collar offenders

InfoWorld
1999-10-04

infoworld is targeted to senior it professionals content is segmented
into channels and topic centers infoworld also celebrates people
companies and projects

Corporate White-Collar Crime Scandals
2020-05-29



by examining white collar crime scandals using the theory of convenience
petter gottschalk offers ways to improve the detection of crime signals
and investigative skills in fraud examinations as well as improve change
management measures

Corporate Compliance
2022-10-31

compliance has long been identified by scholars of white collar crime as
a key strategic control device in the regulation of corporations and
complex organisations nevertheless this essential process has been
largely ignored within criminology as a specific subject for close
scrutiny corporate compliance crime convenience and control seeks to
address this anomaly this initiating book applies the theory of
convenience to provide criminological insight into the enduring self
regulatory phenomenon of corporate compliance convenience theory
suggests that compliance is challenged when the corporation has a strong
financial motive for illegitimate profits ample organisational
opportunities to commit and conceal wrongdoing and executive willingness
for deviant behaviour focusing on white collar deviance and crime within
corporations the book argues that lack of compliance is recurrently a
matter of deviant behaviour by senior executives within organisations
who abuse their privileged positions to commission commit and conceal
financial crime

Professional HR
2013-04-17

a new breed of hr professional is needed who can offer the sort of
effective people management that can change the way organizations work
they will first have to resolve the legacy left by an absence of
professionalism in people management amongst both operational managers
and the hr departments that serve them much of the problems that
currently undermine capitalism and governance today can be traced back
directly to insufficient attention being paid to the professional
management of human capital this text offers an objective scale to gauge
levels of professionalism that can be applied to management in any
sector paul kearns has also developed a clear 10 step guide for anyone
looking to develop their hr professionalism in a practical way with an
insightful foreword by professor jeffrey pfeffer and with these tools
readers will be encouraged to move away from the old world
ineffectiveness of people management by looking towards a new norm and
the huge potential it offers for value and wealth suitable for managers
and students studying hr professional hr provides the answer for what
could be the next iteration of the capitalist system with professional
evidence based people management at its heart

Who’s to Blame for Greece?
2018-01-16

praise for the first edition the new book by michael mitsopoulos and
theodore pelagidis offers insightful analysis of the greek drama it
makes fascinating reading and well demonstrates that the blame is widely
shared andré sapir university professor université libre de bruxelles



belgium and former economic advisor to the president of the european
commission who is to blame for greece if i could pick just two experts
on the greek debacle to answer this question it would be theodore
pelagidis and michael mitsopoulos and thankfully they have done just
that in this penetrating analysis of what has happened to greece over
the past five years it s a timely and incisive work and no one gets off
easy a must read landon thomas jr financial reporter new york times usa
this expanded and enlarged second edition of theodore pelagidis and
michael mitsopoulos popular who s to blame for greece 2016 reviews
greece s economy since its accession to the monetary union with new
research focusing on the perils of the populist syrizia government
during the critical grexit period of 2015 2016 the authors also focus on
political developments since that time and in particular propose a new
form of taxation as well as explore debt sustainability in relation to
greece s economic challenges this book will appeal to researchers
practitioners and policy makers interested in the eu and the political
economy of greece and offers valuable updates on the first edition

Leaders of Modern Industry
1894

a biography of the christian social mayor of vienna 1897 1910 ch 5 p 171
207 running with the hares hunting with the hounds discusses lueger s
antisemitism which many historians have tended to discount while leaving
open the question of lueger s personal convictions argues that his
antisemitic remarks and those of his party associates exerted an
extremely harmful influence which continued through the first republic
and is still felt today and that only the limitations imposed on him by
the emperor prevented drastic measures against the jews reviews the
position of lueger and the christian socialists in the debate over jews
at the university especially the medical school the antisemitic
productions of adam müller guttenbrunn s kaiserjubiläums stadttheater
the aryan theater and demands for segregation in the public schools

Review of Corporate Internal Fraud
Investigations
1893

this book makes a distinctive and innovative contribution to the study
of white collar and corporate crime through detailed examination of the
use affect and violation of the corporate social license a concept
frequently extended to a license to operate whilst discrete aspects of
corporate social responsibility have found their way into the discourse
on business deviance and crime no single book to date has provided a
detailed exploration of social licence through a criminological lens
here using an interdisciplinary focus which includes illustrative case
studies and large scale original fieldwork gottschalk and hamerton
explore european north american asian and global perspectives to
identify position and reveal the impact of the social license on
contemporary conceptions of white collar and corporate deviance and
crime corporate social license a study in legitimacy conformance and
corruption will be of interest to scholars of criminology law business
management and sociology along with professionals within allied fields



Electrical Engineer
1990

for more than 40 years computerworld has been the leading source of
technology news and information for it influencers worldwide
computerworld s award winning site computerworld com twice monthly
publication focused conference series and custom research form the hub
of the world s largest global it media network

Karl Lueger
1967

traditionally corporate control is all about top down approaches to
management of employees executives attempt to influence employees toward
achieving business goals and they attempt to prevent and detect
wrongdoing misconduct and crime among employees however top down
approaches to corporate control do not work when executives and other
privileged individuals in the business themselves commit and conceal
their wrongdoing misconduct and crime in organizational settings then
there is a need for a bottom up approach in corporate control as
outlined in this book bottom up control refers to the manner in which
organizational members can use different types of control mechanisms
such as whistleblowing transparency resource access or culture to
monitor measure and evaluate executives avoidance of deviant behaviors
and influence them toward achieving the organization s goals in
efficient and effective ways the newly emerging perspective of a social
license to operate forms part of the bottom up strategy where
criminalization becomes social property independent of the criminal
justice system the social license is predominantly centered on social
permission for business activity where the media social movements and
citizen watchdogs exert pressure demand change and bring top management
to account this book presents a novel approach to corporate control of
white collar crime based on the theory of convenience white collar crime
is financial crime committed by privileged individuals who have
legitimate access to resources based on the power and trust inherent
through their professional positions convenience theory proposes that
motive opportunity and willingness are the three dimensions that
underlie white collar crime in an organizational context this book
contributes to the study of white collar criminality through a blend of
theoretical discussions and practical materials that illuminate and
support the use of convenience theory the book discusses how bottom up
approaches can overcome the difficulty of detecting white collar crime
and overcome the barriers of preventing executive deviance

Trade and Industry
2023-11-02

in the lives of ordinary people are the truths of history such truths
abound in the diaries of jacob epp a russian mennonite school teacher
lay minister farmer and village secretary in southern ukraine this
abridged translation of his diaries offers a remarkably vivid picture of
mennonite community life in imperial russia during a period of troubled
change epp s writings reveal a skilled and honest diarist of deep
feelings and tell a human story that no conventional historical account



could hope to equal the diaries overflow with the details of his
workaday world family village church and community routines are broken
by trips to market visits to other mennonite settlements and a memorable
steamer voyage to boomtown odessa on the black sea he chronicles his
long time involvement in an unusual imperial experiment in which
mennonites were model farmers in jewish villages harvey l dyck places
the diaries in their historical ethnocultural social religious economic
and political settings based on archival research interviews travels and
consultations with other scholars his detailed and perceptive
introduction and analysis trace jacob epp s life and present a sketch
and interpretation of his larger family community and imperial world
with striking clarity the diaries and introduction together re create a
time and way of life marked by controversy and flux they reflect
significant facets of the experience of ethno religious minorities in
imperial russia and of the development of the southern ukrainian
frontier above all they fill significant missing pages of the great
community centred story of russian mennonite life this book is richly
illustrated with maps black and white photographs and watercolour
paintings by cornelius hildebrand jacob epp s former village school
pupil and later brother in law

Corporate Social License
1990-01-15

publisher fact sheet investigates the downside of strategic alliances
the management challenges they create

Corporate Crisis Recovery
2022-09-19

explains how energy industry firms have hedged their bets by using
paradoxical strategies to cope with the uncertainty around energy prices
and climate change

Computerworld
2013-06-17

the morals of measurement is a contribution to the social histories of
quantification and electrical technology in nineteenth century britain
germany and france it shows how the advent of commercial electrical
lighting stimulated the industrialization of electrical measurement from
a skilled labour intensive activity to a mechanized practice challenging
traditional accounts that focus on the metrological standards used in
measurement this book shows the central importance of trust when
measurement was undertaken in an increasingly complex division of labour
alongside ambiguities about the very nature of measurement and the
respective responsibilities of humans and technologies in generating
error free numbers the book also addresses controversies over the
changing identity of the measurer through the themes of body gender and
authorship the reader will gain fresh insights into a period when
measurement was widely treated as the definitive means of gaining
knowledge of the world



Corporate Control of White-Collar Crime
2001

this book describes the results of a research project on compliance and
organizational integrity financed by the german government and conducted
over the last three years the book offers a theoretical framework and
valid instruments for measuring the outcome of compliance management
organizational integrity to pinpoint the specifics of organizational
integrity and to create a framework for assessment the book analyzes not
only the cases of siemens and deutsche bank but also a specific form of
organization governmental organizations the book includes the results of
a survey of employees in five german cities in the course of which the
author conducted interviews with the personnel responsible for
compliance in different organizations in addition during their
discussions he analyzed the administrative staff with regard to the
decision making processes they were involved in

A Mennonite in Russia
2019-03-28

this book outlines everything people need to make the move from a dial
up connection to an always on dsl or cable internet connection that is
up to forty times faster than a standard modem connection nielsen
estimated there were thirty nine million u s homes with broadband access
in april 2003 gaskin explains available broadband options shows how to
pick the right one describes wireless alternatives inside and outside of
buildings details how to connect more than one computer to a home
broadband connection and provides information about securing your
wireless network this new desktop edition format provides need to know
coverage of all topics related to broadband home networking in an easy
to use format that will appeal to novices and techies alike offers a
useful customer service faq and a directory appendix that lists sites
for additional utilities tools games and more

Partner Risk
2004-04

in response to the complexities of social change that have become
evident in the 21st century there is a need for innovation in career
theory that takes into account new perspectives and the fluctuating
contexts of people s lives contemporary theories of career development
international perspectives brings together the contributions of
theorists from around the globe whose work represents current cutting
edge international approaches to career development theory emphasizing
the new perspectives that are needed for this field to be relevant in a
contemporary era this book considers the cultural applications of theory
in a diverse range of populations structured in three parts with
chapters written by internationally renowned leaders in the field this
collection features a critical examination of the current history of the
field thirteen theory chapters each enhanced by a case study and a final
chapter that draws the previous chapters together through key themes
broadening the reader s knowledge of theoretical perspectives and their
interrelations each theory chapter author comments on and critiques his
or her own theory inviting readers to engage with these theories at both



a practical and theoretical level through the case studies detailed with
reader friendly descriptions and supplemented by international research
case examples and discussion questions contemporary theories of career
development international perspectives is the ideal reference work for
students studying the topic as well as a stimulus for researchers and
practitioners looking to implement the theories in their work

Strategies for Managing Uncertainty
2018-07-27

corporate entrepreneurship involves new business creation within
established companies the strategic renewal of existing business and
ultimately the search for sustainable competitive advantage in an
increasingly globalised economy yet it remains elusive for many firms in
a collaboration between a practitioner and academic joe j amberg and
sara l mcgaughey explore corporate entrepreneuring within a large
conglomerate multinational enterprise siemens ag in early 2009 following
a prolonged period of business stagnation and a huge bribery scandal
siemens top management identified a severe lack of entrepreneurship as a
critical issue the strengthening of local entrepreneurship became a new
priority in the strategic planning for 2010 to 2014 by examining three
contrasting ventures in the siemens business unit fire safety between
2008 and 2012 the authors identify key drivers and impediments that
sustain inertia in corporate entrepreneuring within this global
organisation this study offers an insightful contribution to our growing
yet still fledgling understanding of corporate entrepreneurship in
global corporations highlighting the importance of context
interdependencies between critical factors and the false promise of
universal best practice

The Morals of Measurement
2004-11-17

the good man of nanking is a crucial document for understanding one of
world war ii s most horrific incidents of genocide one which the
japanese have steadfastly refused to acknowledge it is also the moving
and awe inspiring record of one man s conscience courage and generosity
in the face of appalling human brutality until the recent emergence of
john rabe s diaries few people knew abouth the unassuming hero who has
been called the oskar schindler of china in novemgber 1937 as japanese
troops overran the chinese capital of nanking and began a campaign of
torture rape and murder against its citizens one man a german who had
lived in china for thirty years and who was a loyal follower of adolph
hitler put himself at risk and in order to save the lives of 200 000
poor chinese 600 of whom he sheltered in his own home

Organizational Integrity
2018-11-12

despite the venerable antiquity of the saying it is not always true that
out of evil cometh good but certainly out of the apparent evil of the
snow burst which on the morning of a christmas eve not many winters ago
suddenly buried h m prison at nether moor from the sight of heaven and
cut it off from all communication with the rest of earth there came to



me two good things in the shape of spontaneously offered and most
generous hospitality and one of the strangest stories of what i can only
call inverted genius and diverted human power that it has ever been my
good fortune to hear

Broadband Bible
2017-01-20

coming to terms with a troubled past is the mark of the modern condition
but how does memory operate this powerful collection of original essays
probes this question by focusing on germany where historical trauma and
political turbulence over the past century have deeply scarred modern
memory and identity tracing the role of memory in german history between
the reformation and reunification contributors show how memory has a
history and the presence of the past has historical context with
scholarly zeal and keen insight these essays draw on ghost stories and
the postwar fiction of heinrich böll among other memory sites escorting
the reader through the streets of alt hildesheim and the grocery aisles
of east germany by historicizing memory this volume surpasses the
efforts of previous memory scholarship in confronting germany s national
socialist past standard approaches to memory in modern germany have
explored how the past represents social relations and is commemorated in
literature art and personal narrative in taking memory out of the museum
and beyond the monument the work of memory investigates the ways memory
forms social relations and is integral to the construction of identities
communities and policies profound and provocative the work of memory
contributes to a much needed anthropology of memory in modern germany

Contemporary Theories of Career Development
2007-12-18

formerly published by chicago business press now published by sage using
an applied and practical approach managing business ethics and your
career focuses on the implications of business ethics on students
careers and the organizations where they will work author mel fugate s
conversational tone makes his coverage of concise philosophical and
historical foundations of ethics influential research and real world
examples approachable for classroom discussion

Fostering Local Entrepreneurship in a
Multinational Enterprise
2014-10-10

across the world most people are well aware of ordinary criminal harms
to person and property often committed by the powerless and poor these
individualized crimes are catalogued in the statistics collected
annually by the fbi and by similar agencies in other developed nations
in contrast the more harmful and systemic forms of injury to person and
property committed by powerful and wealthy individuals groups and
national states are neither calculated by governmental agencies nor
annually reported by the mass media as a result most citizens of the
world are unaware of the routinized crimes of the powerful even though
they are more likely to experience harms and injuries from these types



of organized offenses than they are from the atomized offenses of the
powerless research on the crimes of the powerful brings together several
areas of criminological focus involving organizational and institutional
networks of powerful people that commit crimes against workers
marketplaces taxpayers and political systems as well as acts of torture
terrorism and genocide this international handbook offers a
comprehensive authoritative and structural synthesis of these
interrelated topics of criminological concern it also explains why the
crimes of the powerful are so difficult to control edited by
internationally acclaimed criminologist gregg barak this book reflects
the state of the art of scholarly research covering all the key areas
including corporate global environmental and state crimes the handbook
is a perfect resource for students and researchers engaged with
explaining and controlling the crimes of the powerful domestically and
internationally

The Good Man of Nanking
2002

for more than 20 years network world has been the premier provider of
information intelligence and insight for network and it executives
responsible for the digital nervous systems of large organizations
readers are responsible for designing implementing and managing the
voice data and video systems their companies use to support everything
from business critical applications to employee collaboration and
electronic commerce

A Mayfair Magician
1997

provides a rich examination of how turkish immigrants and their children
created spaces of belonging in west german society

The Work of Memory
2021-01-15

for more than 40 years computerworld has been the leading source of
technology news and information for it influencers worldwide
computerworld s award winning site computerworld com twice monthly
publication focused conference series and custom research form the hub
of the world s largest global it media network

Electronic Business Asia
2015-06-05

this book investigates how offenders of white collar crime misuse legal
loopholes in the courtroom from powerful and corrupt alliances to a
tough judicial battle this volume looks at case studies from across the
world to shed light on these matters and others including how legal
systems work when offenders have deep roots and connections the
courtroom proceedings and how offenders can manipulate the law global
case studies supporting recommendations for resolving these issues the
inside look into the courtroom and accompanying critical analysis make



this volume perfect for new graduate scholars practitioners and
researchers working with perpetrators of white collar crime

Managing Business Ethics
1993

The Routledge International Handbook of the
Crimes of the Powerful
1989-08-14
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